
Dear Friends in Christ,

Cassie and I want express from the depths of our hearts how thankful we are for each of you. Truly, we could not do 
what God has called us to do without your faithful prayers and financial support. Because of your partnership, we are 
able to continue “fanning the flame of world evangelism,” encouraging churches to not only remain steadfast in their 
missions efforts but to purpose in their hearts to do even more for the cause of Christ in the days to come. Each mile 
we travel, every pulpit we fill, and every challenge we present to God’s people is fruit that abounds to your account.

Since our last letter, Cassie and I have traveled hundreds of miles, and it has been our joy to witness God’s people 
stirred once again for the great task of world evangelization. We are reminded continually that this work is bigger 
than any one individual—it is the united effort of God’s people laboring together that makes an eternal difference.

We also rejoice to share some exciting news from Macedonia World Baptist Missions! Our executive board has re-
cently approved new missionary families. We welcome Brother Ty Campbell and his family as they prepare to serve 
in the Netherlands. We are also thrilled to introduce Brother Michael Barnette and his family, who will be heading up 
a brand-new division of MWBM dedicated to reaching the military of our country. These families would love to be a 
part of your next missions Sunday or conference.  For more information, call our office today, and we can put them in 
touch with you.  These are truly historic days for our mission, and we thank God for raising up laborers for His harvest.

We are also rejoicing over the completion of our pavilion project! 
Many of you gave sacrificially toward this endeavor, and I am 
happy to report that the building is finished and was officially 
dedicated to the Lord during our last executive board meeting. 
To God be the glory!  I have included a picture from dedication 
day.  The pavilion now stands as a testimony of what can be ac-
complished when God’s people work together for His glory.  

Another highlight this quarter for me personally was the oppor-
tunity of preaching in a local jail while in a meeting in Jonesville 
NC.  My friend Evangelist Allen Barker serves as the chaplain 
there.  We had three separate services and were blessed to see 
one young man trust Christ as his Saviour.  I am always challenged by Dr. Barker’s desire to see souls saved.  To God 
be the glory!  

Looking ahead, we are very excited about MWBM’s upcoming National Conference, scheduled for November 9–12. 
Our home church, Peoples Baptist Church of McDonough, Georgia, under the leadership of our pastor, Dr. Thom-
as Satterfield, will graciously host the meeting. We would love to see you there! More information can be found at 
MWBM.org.

In closing, let me say again how grateful we are for you. God is good. God is faithful. His cause is a worthy cause. By 
His grace, and with your continued help, we will press forward together by faith.

Sincerely Grateful,

Dr. Scott Caudill
General Director, MWBM

September 2025


